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URGENT MESSAGE TO ACER PARENTS 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, ACER class will need to stay at home and learn remotely today. We 

have exhausted all other possibilities to keep them in school. We really have absolutely no alternative. 

We appreciate that this will cause you inconvenience but need to stress to you that we have no alternative but to 

do so. 

Please ask your child to log into Google Classroom at 9:00am. 

Kind regards, 

Vicki 

 


